
Sirs & Madams,
I have already written to ALL the Enfield Councillors about the proposed devastation of the Enfield green belt!
I have only received replies from Conservative members!! I have also written to our mayor and also the Mayor 
of London (who voiced his agreement!).
It is a disgrace to think that building on this land has even been considered. It is the lungs not only of Enfield, 
but of much of North London too!
Please reconsider and refuse permission!
I live on Enfield Road and often see this A road come to a halt because of excess traffic. Can you imagine how 
bad that would be if there was this huge level of building going on, let alone what would occur when the 
residents of the 5000 proposed properties have to be added to those driving along this two lane (only one in 
each direction) road.
DO NOT DESTROY OUR GREEN BELT!!!


